
946 Beloit, LLC 
3330 Dundee Rd, Suite C-5 

Northbrook IL 60062 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
 
We are requesting to pay the Village $30,000.00 in order to modify, or void the 
environmental indemnity agreement so that the property owner no longer has the 
financial responsibility to pay the Village for costs associated with the contamination in 
the public right of way. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thanks  
 
 
 
Michael Leydervuder 
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